Integrity Committee

Council of the Inspectors General on Integrity and Efficiency
A 1717 H Street, NW, Suite 825, Washington, DC 20006 = Integrity-Complaint@cigie.gov

October 9, 2019

Via Email
Walter Tuvell
walt.tuvell@gmail.com

Re: Complaint to the Integrity Committee
Dear Mr. Tuvell:

The Integrity Committee (IC) of the Council of the Inspectors General on Integrity and
Efficiency reviewed allegations you submitted on August 21, 2019, involving Michael Horowitz,
Inspector General for the U.S. Department of Justice.

The IC is charged with receiving, reviewing, and investigating, where appropriate,
allegations of misconduct made against Inspectors General (IG) and designated members of an
IG's staff. The IC takes action on allegations of wrongdoing that involve abuse of authority in
the exercise of official duties or while acting under color of office; substantial misconduct, such
as gross mismanagement, gross waste of funds, or a substantial violation of law, rule, or
regulation; or conduct that undermines the independence or integrity reasonably expected of such
persons.

The IC thoroughly reviewed the allegations and supporting information provided and
determined, pursuant to Integrity Committee Policies and Procedures — 2018, paragraph 7.C.1.,
that it will take no further action on this matter at this time.

Sincerely,
e
//\/ JW"/
Scott Dahl

Chairperson
Integrity Committee

The Integrity Committee is composed of four Inspectors General and executives from the Federal Bureau of Investigation and the Office
of Government Ethics. For more information, please visit https://www.ignet.gov/cigie/committees/integrity-committee.




